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Friday, 10 March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to our “Take One Picture” Sharing Assembly on Tuesday 

morning, it was lovely to see so many of you.  There is a lovely picture of Cherry Class on Twitter, 

visit our Twitter page  @HalamSchool  to see it. 
 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class: Alice K for showing great creativity in the creativity station. 

Aubrey for excellent effort in reading, answering comprehension questions. 

Maple Class: Vesper for being so engaged and asking wonderful questions during the Time 

Travelling visit to Southwell Minster. 

Archie for his excellent work on fractions. 

Oak Class:   Zachary for working hard to complete his tasks, especially in maths. 

          Ava for working hard in all subjects. 

Head Team Award:  Grayson for always being a good friend. 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Cal and Rachel   

Best attendance last week:  Oak Class (97%) 

Housepoints: First – Sapphire (32 points) 

  Second – Ruby (27 points) 

  Third – Emerald (25 points) 

Certificates from home: Frankie – gymnastics badge and star of the week in gymnastics 

                                          India – gymnastics badge 

 Happy birthday this week to:  George, Megan T, Phoenix, Sofia, Charlie and Millie 

 

 Dates for the diary 
 

Tuesday, 14 March:             Drumming workshops for all classes 

Wednesday, 15 March:     Reverend Mary & Jeremy to lead collective worship 

                                               Governing Body drop-in sessions at Halam Village Hall 

Friday, 17 March:                 Comic Relief Red Nose Day 

Wednesday, 22 March: Oak Class visit to Perlethorpe 

Wednesday, 29 March: Teddy Bear Hospital visiting Cherry Class 

Thursday, 30 March:             Heather & Joan from Southwell Diocese to lead collective worship 

Friday, 31 March:  Family Easter Service – 9.15am in St Michael the Archangel Church 

                                               Break up for Easter 

 

”Drop-in” meeting with the School Governors 

A reminder that the School Governors are holding some drop in sessions for parents and carers in 

Halam Village Hall on Wednesday, 15 March.  The first session is from 2.30pm to 3.25pm, and the 

second session is from 5.30pm to 7pm.  All welcome! 

 



 

 Friday, 17 March 

A reminder that it is Comic Relief next Friday (17th March).  We are holding a Cake Sale during 

school time, so please can the children bring 50p to buy a cake.   

If there are any cakes left, we will sell them off at the end of the day.  All proceeds will go to 

Comic Relief, so donations of cakes will be much appreciated, please drop them off at the 

School Office on that morning.   

As it is Comic Relief, we would also like the children to learn and tell jokes, so please send your 

child with a joke ready to share with their friends! 

 

Parent-Carer Questionairres 

Please may we have all completed parent-carer questionairres returned by Friday, 17 March – 

thank you. 

 

 

Finally, you may be aware that the NEU teaching union are in an on-going dispute with the 

Government over pay and conditions.  The next planned days of action are on Wednesday 15th & 

Thursday 16th March, however, our school will be open as normal to all pupils on Wednesday, 15 

March and Thursday, 16 March. 

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher 


